
                                                                                     
                                                                    

ATTENTION 

CALL-A-CAB 

PARTICIPANTS 
 

Due to the heightened awareness 

of the coronavirus (COVID -19) 

the Office of Transportation is 

closed until further notice.  Please 

call 301 883-5656 during normal 

business hours for further 

information. 

 

Terry L. Bellamy 
DPWT Director 


